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Good afternoon, 

Our next step in engaging our students in learning is to gather information as to the need for support for our 
Essential Service Workers who have positions critical in moving the towns and provinces reopening forward. 

Please find attached a link for a survey to identify Essential Service Worker needs for our families with 
Kindergarten to Grade 5 students. 

It only needs to be completed if you believe you fall into the category of Essential Service. The survey will be 
available until December 3, 2021. 

Thank you for your engagement and assistance in helping us move forward. 

https://forms.office.com/r/5HuTAiLBkc 

Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Mr. Jameel Aziz 
Assistant Superintendent 
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